
National Executive Board Meets in Portland, Maine

NATCA’s National Executive Board (NEB) is meeting today and tomorrow,
Aug. 6-7, in Portland, Maine. NATCA’s President, Executive Vice President,
and Regional Vice Presidents constitute the NEB. The NEB is responsible for
the creation of policy for our Union between our conventions.

Find minutes from the NEB’s recent meetings here. 

NATCA Celebrates Rebranding of IFATCA Americas

https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/
https://store.natca.org


Region, Emphasizing Global Collaboration

The International Federation of Air Traffic Controllers Associations (IFATCA)
Americas Region has unveiled a new logo, symbolizing the unity and
cooperation of air traffic control member associations across the Western
Hemisphere. The logo features the emblems of member associations
encircling depictions of their home countries, representing nations including
Argentina, Aruba, Bahamas, Barbados, Bermuda, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada,
Chile, Costa Rica, Curaçao, Dominican Republic, Grenada, Guyana, Haiti,
Jamaica, Mexico, Panama, Peru, St. Lucia, Trinidad and Tobago, United
States, and Uruguay.

NATCA, as part of this vibrant community, recognizes the immense value in
the global exchange of information and best practices for the profession. The
collaboration within IFATCA Americas is vital for fostering advancements in air
traffic control and ensuring the highest standards of safety and efficiency.
 
"Our extensive geographic region stretches over 10,000 miles, from Canada in
the north to Chile and Argentina in the south," IFATCA Americas Executive
Vice President, and former NATCA Executive Vice President, Trish Gilbert
said. "Despite this vast distance, we work together and support each other like
a family."
 



NATCA’s involvement in IFATCA Americas underscores its commitment to
international cooperation and the continuous improvement of air traffic services
worldwide. The rebranding marks a new chapter in the region’s dedication to
excellence and unity among air traffic control professionals.
 
Learn more about IFATCA Americas here.

Register for CFS 2024: 2024 Early-Bird Pricing for
Registrations/Tickets Available Through August 18!

Get ready to join us at Communicating for Safety (CFS) 2024! CFS is NATCA’s
premier aviation safety conference uniting industry leaders, innovators, and
professionals. Join us from September 16-18, 2024, at The Horseshoe Las
Vegas for three days of unparalleled insights into safety, technology, and
relationship-building. Engage in dynamic discussions, network with peers and
pioneers, and shape the future of aviation.

Registration is now open, and all registrants can take advantage of lower
early-bird prices for conference registration and tickets for the Archie
League Medal of Safety Awards banquet through August 18. Don’t wait!
Save money and secure your place now for an event that promises to elevate
your expertise and connections in the skies. 

Register and learn more about CFS 2024 here.

General FAQs for Conference | Housing Policy FAQs for NATCA Members

https://ifatcaamericas.com/
https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/
https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/#generalfaqs
https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/#lodgingfaqs


​Have questions about registering? Email event organizers
at natcacfs@natca.net.
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